Steve Young

I support the concept of a community advisory group to participate in the proposed Georgia-Pacific
Model Toxics Cleanup in Camas, Washington. The advantages of such a group include the
following: facilitates project transparency, helps identify potential subsurface contaminants not
listed in the current spill log and their likely locations, and provides a forum for public discussion of
cleanup endpoints consistent with future property uses. Thanks for the opportunity to comment.



